

## Diocese of Reno - Las Regas

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP P.O. BOX 18316 LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89114 - 8316 (702) 735-9605

December 21, 1992

Most Reverend Gerald O'Keefe Diocese of Davenport St. Vincent Center 2706 N. Gaines Davenport, Iowa 52804

Dear Bishop

I enclose for your files a letter written by the pastor of St. Bridget's Church in Las Vegas to Father Geerts. Father Geerts has gotten in difficulty with the law either through his own fault or through the manipulation and control exercised by this woman. I hope that this situation clears up soon.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Bishop of Reno-Las Vegas

DFW/jdb Enc:

EXHIBIT

5 | -A